
Dear Attorney Alexander Marek, 

 O’Rourke Memorial Lodge #38 of the Fraternal Order of Police was chartered August 19th, 1946. We are 
a fraternal organization that is comprised of Pennsylvania State Troopers both enlisted and retired from 
the counties of Columbia, southern Luzerne, Carbon and Monroe. 

 I’m honored to extend congratulations to you on receiving the endorsement from O'Rourke Memorial 
Lodge FOP 38 for the upcoming 2025 primary election for the position of Court of Common Pleas Judge 
in the County of Monroe, Pennsylvania. 

 Your pledged support for carrying out justice in an unbiased manner as well as your deep 
understanding of law enforcement, having served in law enforcement capacities yourself, made a very 
positive impression on the members of the O'Rourke Memorial Lodge FOP 38 as the body’s vote to 
endorse you passed unanimously. Having served as a law enforcement officer, you have seen and you 
understand the dangers that exist in our communities and we certainly appreciate and support you in 
your efforts to help a county in our coverage area become a safer place for our families.  

Once again, congratulations on this endorsement. 

Very Respectfully, 

Robert Gavin 
President  

O’Rourke Memorial Lodge #38  
Fraternal Order of Police  
rogavin@psta.org


